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Galena Park ISD Host Retired Educators Luncheon 

Houston, Texas: On Friday, September 21, Galena Park ISD hosted a retired educators’ luncheon to 
share all of the excellent things going on at GPISD schools this year. 

Once a year, GPISD hosts the retired educators’ luncheon to thank retired educators for their 
instrumental work in our community and schools. Trough their years and decades of dedication 
to GPISD, these retirees have helped shape the district into what it is today and continue to make a 
huge impact on the community. During the luncheon, they learned about exciting things that will 
happen during the 2018-2019 school year. 

“Tis event is near and dear to my heart,” said Charmaine Hines, GPISD retired educator. “It’s 
so nice to remain a part of a school community that is progressive and keeps the community 
involved.” 

We are so thankful to have the retired educators as a part of our family and are extremely grateful 
for their years at GPISD. 

Pictured: Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Angi Williams, with Retired 
Educators 
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